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4th July 2023 
 

 
Summer Holiday Club 

 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
  
It is with regret that we advise that our planned holiday club for the first two weeks of the summer holidays 
will not now be running. This is due to the fact that we have not had enough of an uptake to make this 
financially viable and we cannot run this at a loss after paying for staff to run this. We have now  
re-scheduled the building work to take place earlier in the holiday as a result of the holiday club not running. 
 
We do hope that you understand, however if you have any questions please liaise with Mrs Mucklow, our 
Wraparound Care Manager. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Maureen Collier 
Headteacher 
 


